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  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

January 30, 2015 

 

 

Tou G Vang 

1618 Park Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55110 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 673 Sherburne Avenue, File No. J1504A  

 

Dear Mr. Vang: 

 

This is to inform you that the above-referenced matter was originally scheduled for City Council 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 4, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers; 

however, the file did not make it to the Agenda on time.  The new City Council Public Hearing 

date will be on Wednesday, February 18.  This is if you wish to appeal the Legislative Hearing 

Officer’s recommendation made on January 6, 2015 when you appeared before her. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
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